
Committee on Ending Homelessness 
Minutes of the April 17, 2006 Meeting 

Special meeting regarding SuperNOFA  
HHI, 45 High Street, Nashua 

 
Present at the meeting were: Bob Mack, Wendy Furnari, Patty Julian (representing Eileen 
Brady), Peter Kelleher, Linda Jeynes, Lori Cardin, Mary Andosca, Laura Nault, and 
David Cull. 
 
The meeting began at 1:10 pm.  
 
Minutes from the April 5, 2006 meeting were reviewed. Peter Kelleher moved to accept 
the minutes, Wendy Furnari seconded. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Bob Mack facilitated the session in which we reviewed Chart N: CoC 10-Year Plan, 
Objectives and Action Steps Chart. This is the chart that the SuperNOFA committee 
delegated to the EHC. Most areas of the chart were filled in, with a few questions left 
unanswered. Wendy Furnari will bring the questions to Mary Auer, which are: #1 IS 
HUD truly expecting non-HUD funded agencies to participate in HMIS? Who is HUD 
expecting to be “in the system”?  #2 relating to question 4, “increase the number of 
homeless persons becoming employed by 11%” we need clarification on the % increase. 
Are they looking for an actual number or a %? Do they want the info listed incrementally 
or a total over the 10 years? Peter Kelleher indicated that he may have a few more 
questions and he will address them with Mary Auer. Wendy will fill in the chart based on 
the work done today and we will review and finalize it at the next EHC meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:00 pm. 
 
 
The next meeting will take place on May 3rd at 9:00 at City Hall rm 208. 
 
 
 
 
 


